
 

 

 

 

CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS 
 

The Univers i ty  o f  Toronto Facul ty  o f  Law Review 
is now accepting submissions for Volume 73(2). 

The Law Review accepts submissions from current law students 
(LLB/JD), graduate students (LLM/SJD), articling students, 
students clerking at a court in any jurisdiction, and recent law 
school graduates. The Law Review does not have a particular 
thematic focus—we consider for publication any piece of student 
scholarship containing novel subject matter related to legal 
thought or debate that may be of interest to Canadian readers. 
Articles with an international focus, however, must have a clear 
application to Canadian legal literature. 

The Law Review will automatically consider submissions for the 
Spring issue of the Law Review for our Torys Fellowships. 

 

Please submit by January 2nd, 2015, via the online 
portal at utflr.utoronto.ca. 

 


